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St Luke and St Philip’s Church of England Primary Academy
Admissions Policy

[bookmark: _GoBack]This policy sets out the admission arrangements for St Luke and St Philip’s C of E Primary Academy in 2022/2023.  It applies to applications to start in Reception in September 2022 as well as “In Year” applications; it also includes details of the over subscription criteria, waiting lists and the appeals process.
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Blackburn Diocese Multi Academy Trust

St Luke and St Philip’s Primary School

A Church of England Academy
Hancock Street, Blackburn, BB2 2LZ

Tel: 01254 54866 - Fax: 01254 661561
Email: slspoffice@cidari.co.uk
www.stlukesblackburn.co.uk - Headteacher: Miss S O'Connell





